2014- 2015 Law Enforcement
Mobile Forensics Grants

Hello Everyone,

When we decided to launch our Susteen Community Outreach Grant and later our Secure
View Next Generation grant in mid-2014, we had no idea what tremendous feedback we
would receive. Susteen has been at the forefront of Mobile Forensics since the FBI came to
us in 2005 and described the need for a product that could pull essential data off of mobile
phones easily. We felt that the time was right to give back to an industry that has given so
much to the people they protect and serve. A list of some of our recipients from last year can
be found on this page. Please see the enclosed grants. We look forward to helping your

department too!
Thank you,

Jeremy Kirby

Director of Sales

SECUREVIEW

NEXT GENERATION MOBILE FORENSICS.




